
Letter of Appeal for Clearer Roadside 

Hazard Markers 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

[Insert Recipient's Title] 

[Insert Organization/Department Name] 

[Insert Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concerns regarding the insufficient clarity of roadside hazard markers 

in our community. As a resident of [Insert Location], I have observed that many of the existing 

markers do not adequately convey important safety information to drivers, particularly in high-

traffic areas. 

In recent months, I have noticed an increase in close calls and near-miss incidents attributed to 

unclear or faded markers that fail to adequately highlight potential hazards. This issue not only 

compromises the safety of drivers but also endangers pedestrians and cyclists. 

I urge you to take immediate action to enhance the visibility and clarity of roadside hazard 

markers, including the replacement of faded markers and the installation of additional signage 

where needed. Improved markers would significantly contribute to the safety and well-being of 

our community. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response and action in 

ensuring the safety of our roads. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 


